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21st October 2021
Dear Parents carers.
We are delighted to inform you that we will be holding our annual Fireworks display this year! This will be our first live PTA event for over 18 months, and we are very excited about it.  As you can imagine, lots of planning has gone into this event to make sure it as safe as possible for all our families.  With that in mind, tickets will be available for pre-sale only.  Whilst in the past we have encouraged the wider community to attend this event, this year, tickets will be available to school families only and therefore numbers are limited
Tickets are £3 per person and will be available to purchase online only.
The event will take place on Thursday 4th November at 5.30pm. 
To purchase your tickets, please click on this link.
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/st-edmunds-and-st-thomas-annual-fireworks-display-tickets-191959304447
Once you have received an email confirmation of your ticket, you will be directed to pay online.  Only paid for tickets will be accepted on the gate.
If you are able to help on the night, or are keen to join our PTA, please text Jane on 07841 833 816.
Please note, we will not be able to allow admission to anyone without a ticket.
This is an outdoor activity so there will be no access to the school building facilities
FAQs
         Children under 3 will not need a ticket
         There will be refreshments available on the evening
         Tickets can only be purchased using the link above and will not be available on the door. 
         Sparklers are NOT permitted at this event
 
Click on link …request ticket…. receive confirmation email…. receive payment request…. pay for ticket…. enjoy the evening!
Yours sincerely,
      The PTA    (Claire Sharrock )                              Kieran Loftus             Headteacher                                                                                                                 


Headteacher    Mr Kieran A Loftus                                 Chair of Governors Ms Carmel Howard
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